From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 7, 2017 11:35:08 AM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 5:25 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
EDWARD RAMONAS

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

ABSOLUTLEY NOT,; just another cash grab by the province, another increase to the costs. Can we see
what the executives are being paid yearly, maybe freeze their salaries instead, for gross
mismanagement. Looks like a ploy to make the privatization more attractive by helping the balance
sheet. It should not be privatized. If the privatization is worth as much as predicted then why are we
losing money? Maybe the gov't instead, should learn how to run an operation efficiently. Quit filling
gov't run energy operations with over inflated salaries to patronage appointed personnel. So No! they
should not get another penny.

-- Attachment --
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